
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Interested Firms for RFP 24036 CTC Impact Study 
 
From:  Kelley Smith, Chief Procurement Officer 
 
Date:  September 18, 2023 
 
Subject:  RFP 24036 CTC Impact Study Notice of Cancellation 
 
Pursuant to the above referenced Request for Proposals, after careful review of all submissions, 
it has been determined that it is in the best interest of the agency to cancel this RFP and make 
no award. 
 
The WV Community & Technical College System appreciates your efforts in responding to our 
Request for Proposals. All respondents will remain on our bid list should other opportunities 
arise. 
 


